From: John | Gammais

To: Randolph Ragland

Subject: [External_Sender] Knox training follow up
Date: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 3:43:45 PM
Attachments: Knox NRC Resume.pdf

Ryan C. Knox 40 Hour Completion Certificate 06.10.2024.pdf
Attachment B1 Training dan and Ryan.pdf
PA DEP Transfer Notification Signed 08.16.2024.pdf

Importance: High

Hi Randy,

Please find attached a training and experience for Ryan Knox, for your review regarding the
license transfer. Also attached is our training certificate for his completion of 40 hour initial training
and documentation of hands on and classroom training for various devices on our license.

With regards to the status of business location and shop location, you were correct in that it was
not stated about the division of locations post transfer. The basis for that was on our NRC License
(37-30850-01 amendment 16) was that per the License, we do not possess or take possession
radioactive materials per the license. The change to 238 Jenny Lane, Stewartstown, pa. is for
Business location, correspondence, contact, etc. Shop activities will continue at 337 Distillery Hill
Road, Benton, pa at this time. Radioactive materials possessed by us are authorized and regulated
by our state License (PA-1157 Amendment 14). The same circumstances apply to our state License,
with separate Business and shop locations once the license is transferred. | have attached a copy of
our request to the PADEP for your review, which documents the split locations, lessee
acknowledgement, etc.

Our current status with PADEP is that we have received approval for the sale to occur and we are
in the license transfer phase to complete the sale. Due to the company EIN changing, PADEP has to
issue a new License due to their system not being able to process the EIN change. No time frame for
completion has been given, but we expect to have the new License shortly.

If you need any additional information, or have additional questions, please contact myself or
Terry.

Thank you,
John Oreo

Radiation Safety Officer
Gamma Irradiator Service

Tel: 570-925-5681
Cell: 267-235-5782

717-639-4709
Fax: 570-925-5370
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